
Little Falls Education Foundation 
To support and enhance educational excellence in the 

Little Falls School District 
 

We appreciate your interest in becoming a trustee on the Little Falls Education Foundation.  
Please fill out this form and email it to one of the members of the Executive Board listed below.   

 

 
 

	 Name: 

Address: 
	

Do you have children in the Little Falls Public Schools? 
 
 
 

Do you have any ideas you would like to share with the LFEF as a 
trustee?	

Do you own a business in Little Falls?   

What makes you interested in becoming a trustee of the LFEF? 
 
 
 

Are you available for monthly meetings? 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this form!  We appreciate 
your interest.   

 
Please email this completed form to any of the Executive Board 

members listed below: 
 

President: Michael Schiff at michael.p.schiff@gmail.com 
Vice President: Mike Donovan at mdonovan@glenridge.org 

Secretary: Teri Corage at tacorage@aol.com 
Treasurer: John Veteri at jveteri@msn.com 

 
 
	

Are you willing to participate on LFEF committees? 
 
 

Do you have any special skills or interests that can help support our 
foundation? 

Are you willing and comfortable fundraising for the LFEF? 


